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EDITORIAL

The first issue of the Bulletin in the new millenium finds it in a
healthy state. Once again several authors have contributed interesting
survey articles, and a small backlog for future volumes has started to
build up. As the profile is increasing space for good articles becomes
more competitive and the time until publication may increase as well.
We will, however, strive to keep the time between submission of an
article and, once it is accepted, its publication to a minimum.

Some of the other new features of the Bulletin have also started to
pick up. The section on Departmental News, for example, is some-
what more substantial this time, and we hope that departments will
continue to keep the Bulletin informed on important developments.
The same applies to announcements of conferences. The Editor is
not in a position to go fishing for announcements; but those that
come in in good time and contain the relevant information will cer-
tainly be published as soon as possible.

The overall layout is still somewhat unchanged and may remain
so for the immediate future. Suggestions and ideas to the Editor on
this are very welcome, as are comments on the Bulletin in general.



